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MSUFCUS INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITY AWARD

Applications now accepted for the Spring 2020 
MSUFCU Internship Opportunity Awards. 
 The deadline is Jan. 14, 2020 to apply for an MSUFCU 
Internship Opportunity Awards. These include stipends of up 
to $1,000 per person for MSU undergraduates participating 
in an unpaid internship. 

To apply for an award, go to this site.

Thu, Dec 5th, 4:30-5:30pm, International Center rm. 201
Learn how you can go abroad while gaining internship 
experience and earning academic credit.  Programs include 
housing, orientation, internship placement, on-site activities/
workshops, and more. Highlighted internship locations 
include Argentina, Australia, Canada, China, France, Germany, 
India, Ireland, South Africa, Spain & the United Kingdom.  
Application deadline is February 1. 
For more information go to this site.
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STUDY SMART AT THE BROAD

The Broad Art Museum is offering three days of tables, 
chargers, space and activites to help you study, relax and 
prepare for finals. 
Sunday December 8th, 12 – 7 pm
Tuesday, December 10th, 12 – 7 pm
Wednesday, December 11th, 12 – 7 pm

Free coffee is available 12 p.m. - 2 p.m. and snacks from 4-6 
p.m.  with activities and projects available throughout the 
day.

LOCATIONS INCLUDE:
• Buenos Aires, Argentina
• Sydney, Australia
• Toronto, Canada
• Shanghai, China
• Paris, France
• Berlin, Germany
• Mumbai, India 
• Dublin, Ireland
• Cape Town, South Africa
• Madrid, Spain
• London, UK
 

https://careernetwork.msu.edu/jobs-internships/Internship-opportunity-award.html
https://educationabroad.isp.msu.edu/


The Undergraduate Research Office wants to remind everyone that there is one more 
week remaining for students to drop in for peer advising. Launched earlier this semester, 
the peer advising program provides an opportunity for students interested in learning 
more about how to engage in undergraduate research to talk to an experienced peer 
from the Undergraduate Research Ambassador Program. We have also found that current 
researchers have been utilizing the peer advising hours to troubleshoot their current 
experience and get advice/feedback from peers as well.

Below are the hours for the last week of drop-in hours next week. We will start to promote 
spring semester hours in the coming weeks.

Friday, December 6th: 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM and 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM

Location: Bessey Hall, suite 170.

Questions? Contact 517-884-4384 or email ugrsrch@msu.edu. 

UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH AMBASSADOR PROGRAM

NIGHT AGAINST PROCRASTINATION

In collaboration with MSU Libraries & the College of Social Sciences, The Writing Center 
@ MSU presents Night Against Procrastination on Dec. 8 from 5 p.m. - 10 p.m. on the third 
floor of the west wing of the MSU Library. There will be free food, Writing Center consul-
tants, Peer Research Assistants and Peer Assisted Learners available. 

https://urca.msu.edu/ambassadors
mailto:ugrsrch%40msu.edu?subject=

